

Public Meeting Notice

Route 24 Corridor Management Plan

Community members from municipalities along Route 24 are invited to attend a Public presentation of the Route 24 Corridor Management Plan.

In the fall of 2012, MCOG convened an Advisory Committee comprised of representatives from the five communities along the corridor to develop the plan. They met several times to identify Route 24 issues and concerns, establish objectives for the corridor, and develop strategies for a regional corridor plan to submit to MaineDOT. The public has been given opportunities to participate in the process and is again welcomed to this presentation.

The Route 24 Corridor Plan will guide MaineDOT investments in the future. It is important to have a plan in place as funding becomes available. There is currently no specific budget allocated for plan implementation.

<u>Time</u>: 6:00 P.M. - 7:30 P.M.

Date: Monday, April 29, 2012

Location: Topsham Town Office

100 Main Street

Topsham, Maine

Midcoast Council of Governments

752 High Street, Bath, Maine 04530 Questions or comments? E-mail us at info@mceddme.org or call 207-443-5790